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OUR_NEXT FUNCTION,
DATE: Wednesday, April 9th.
PLACE Keysbhorough Moted
Cheltehham Road; KeySberough,
TINE 7 p.m.  Approx, Cost $4.00 plus drinks,
CHAIRMAN The President.
BOOKINGS To the writer on 86 5734 (Bus.) er 735 1675 (Home ),

If I am not available please leave a mesgage,

PROGRAMME Dinner/Soecial.

. . L] - L] .

BEXPANSTON |
1. Gippsland.

At the recent Apex 40 Crieket Mateh at Drouin en Mareh 2nd.
the Drouin chaps agreed to investigate the formation of an
Apex 40 Branch in that area,

Details of an inaugural meeting will follow., I¢ is expected
that this will be held at a weekend so that members from
other States and loealities will have the opportunity to
attend.

MEtropolitan‘(Melbourne) ?

The Apex Club of Nunawading has asked that I advise members
that a monthly gathering will be held at their workshop for
all retired Apexians and wives. :

The first meeting will be held on Thursday April 24th at

- the Workshop, Verman Court, Nunawading, Time 8 p.m,

Future meetings will be dependent on and’'guided by the retired
ipexians who attend, with the Nunawading Cludb making the
facilities available,

The first meeting will be an informal gathering with back
ground music, dancing, ete., It iz proposed tc sereen a couple

of recing films during which you may have a little bit on

the side,

Waitresses will be present waiting on the table. Cost $1.00
Plus drinks.

I will have further information on this function at our next

Ginner, '

BROCHURES - : INFORMATION LEAFLET,

Printed leaflets - An Introduction to Apex AD -~ are now being
produced and will be available at our next Dinner. These
leaflets which will replace the yellow duplicated effort will
be available to and sent to all interested new members.

Kevin Frager.




